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Low Emission Vehicle Program

Carol Kinsley <cjkinsley@comcast.net>
Fri 12/2/2022 8:40 PM

To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC) <Kyle.Krall@delaware.gov>

I’m not convinced electric vehicles are the way to go. Have heard too many negative comments about
the batteries — cost, safety, environmental impact — to say nothing of initial cost of the cars to start
with.

What will we do when an ice storm takes out the electric grid for a week? That has happened at our
home within the 30 years we’ve lived here.

Improving public transportation would seem to me a good first step!

Carol Kinsley
Seaford DE


